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 Toured Silver Bay Seafood’s expanded fish processing facility. Of concern 

is the need to rent and run generators as Copper Valley Electric cannot 

yet provide the power they need to run the facility.  

 

 Met with Copper Valley Electric to discuss future expansion needs for the 

city.  The discussion revolved around the needs of Silver Bay Seafood, the 

new harbor and potential commercial and residential projects projected for 

future development.   

 

 Attended the Economic Diversification Commission meeting to discuss 

goals and direction for the upcoming year. It was noted by a few 

commission members that it was understood that this commission was to 

last 12- 18 months.  The need to continue was discussed and I expect a 

recommendation to continue meeting or to disband will come forth in the 

next month or soon. 

 

 Met with Dean Day to discuss the ongoing septic replacement program in 

Alpine Woods.  We will review and monitor the systems as there have 

been concerns and issues brought our attention as to the success of the 

program.  

 

 Attended bi-weekly project management meeting to keep all contractors 

and staff on course for ongoing projects.  

 

 Met with the Army Corp of Engineer assigned to monitor the breakwaters 

construction at the new harbor.  It appears Western Marine is ahead of 

schedule on the project which would be beneficial to the entire harbor 

project.   

 


